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NONMOTORIZED/BATTERY OPERATED/SMALL ENGINE VEHICLES 
  
The use of skateboards, bicycles, in-line skates, hoverboards, Segways, and any other 
nonmotorized, battery operated, or small engine vehicles shall be allowed only as a means of 
transportation on public sidewalks and streets immediately adjacent to College property. Skateboards, 
bicycles, in-line skates, hoverboards, Segways, and other nonmotorized, battery operated, or small 
engine vehicles are not permitted for use inside any Otis facility or building, on the College grounds, or 
in the parking structure. Bicycles must be placed on the bike racks outside. Violators will be subject to 
appropriate disciplinary action. Individuals requiring the use of a personal transporter on campus must 
present their documentation to Students with Disabilities Services located on the first floor of 
Ahmanson Hall, Room 104b. 
 


